
 

 

    

 

Sunday, May 15th 
 8:00am Fellowship (Narthex) 

 8:30am Worship 

 9:30am Fellowship (Narthex) 

 9:45am Class: “Cool Conversations 

  on Hot Topics” 

 11:00am Worship 

 

Monday, May 16th 
 6:30am Men’s Group 

 

Tuesday, May 17th 
 9:00am Quilting Ministry Team 

 9:30am Women’s Bible Study 

 6:00pm Stephen Ministry Team 

 

Wednesday, May 18th 

 9:30am Staff Meeting 

 6:00pm “Singing Nuns” Practice 

 6:30pm Confirmation (8th grade) 

 

Thursday, May 19th 
 8:00am M.O.F.I.A. Men’s Group 

 9:30am Prayer Shawl Ministry 

 11:30am First Friends at Pub19 

 

Friday, May 20th 
 OFFICE CLOSED 

 

Saturday, May 21st 
 5:00pm Fellowship (Narthex) 

 5:30pm Worship 

Gathering to know Jesus, 

Serving to make a difference! 
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First Lutheran Church 

1525 Three Cross Road 

Milford, IA  51351 
 

Phone: (712) 338-4514 

Email: office@3cross.org  

 

Welcome 

FOREVER 

Confession and Forgiveness 

COME JUST AS YOU ARE 

Prayer 

Holy Baptism (11:00am) 

Responsive Reading: Psalm 148 
SONG: ALLELUIA 

Gospel: John 13:31-35 

Children’s Sermon 
SONG: HAPPY ALL THE TIME 

Sermon: Pastor Perry Aalgaard 

GOD SO LOVED 

Apostles’ Creed (5:30pm, 8:30am) 

Holy Communion 

O COME TO THE ALTAR 

Prayer 

Benediction 

Offering and Dismissal 

ALL YOU NEED IS LOVE May 14 & 15, 2022 

 SERMON TITLE: 

“The Command 

to Love“ 



 
 
 
 

We are pleased that we can share God’s love with you today! 

 

 

 QUILTERS are in immediate need of flat (top) sheets, full-size or larger. Please bring to church if 

you have these in good and clean condition for their use. Thank you! 

 WORSHIP WITH ST. DYSMAS PRISON CONGREGATION – First Lutheran is taking a field trip on     

Thursday, June 23rd to Sioux Falls to worship with the congregation of St. Dysmas. Those who  

plan to attend must be 18 or older and complete a background check by May 31st. We will 

leave from our parking lot at 3:30PM and return around 10pm. Contact Pastor Brian at            

brian@3cross.org or 712-338-4514 for more information.  

 THE 34TH ANNUAL WESTERN IOWA SYNODICAL WOMEN’S ORGANIZATION CONVENTION will be 

held at First Lutheran on Saturday, June 18, 2022.  Join women from across western Iowa for a 

day of fellowship and renewal.  Register by June 1 for $35. After June 1 – and at the door – 

$40.  Registration forms are available in the church office. If anyone is interested in being the 

voting delegate for the First Lutheran Women, please contact Jane Kruse or Linda Nase. You 

won’t want to miss the musical debut of the Lakes Area Ecumenical Singing Nuns! 

WE PRAY FOR… 

 Our companion congregations of San Pablo Lutheran Church in Chile, the Southern Diocese in 

Tanzania, Pueblo De Dios in Argentina, and Grace Lutheran in Primghar, Iowa. 

 First Lutheran Church Call Committee as they seek the one who will focus on our youth, young 

adults, and young families. 

 Hadley Mariel Downing and her parents, Tanner & Kristine, as she is baptized on May 15, 2022. 

 Marjorie Roelofsen and her son, Todd, and family as they mourn the passing of Marj’s daughter-in-

law and Todd’s wife, Sue Roelofsen. 

 Kathy Perry and family as they mourn the passing of her father, Robert Neuman. 

 

Dear First Lutheran Family, Thank you for the cards, gifts, kind 

words, and prayers that you have given to me throughout the 

years. The faith I have gained will sustain me in my next chap-

ter of life at college.    Sincerely, Isabella Ostovic  
 

—————————————————————————————— 
 

We are the 2022 confirmation group, & we want thank you for 

all of the contributions that you made towards the project of 

raising money. All the money that we gained from the project 

will go to the Milford Mobile Food Bank; the money will really 

help those who are food insecure. These donation will go a 

long ways & help a lot of people. If you would like to help at 

the mobile food bank please contact Angela Kofoot, 

(dchunger@gmail.com) 


